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Continued Suspension of New License Applications for Payment Services Providers and Money 
Transmission Businesses 
 
On November 19, 2019, the Central Bank of The Bahamas announced the Suspension of New License 
Applications for Payment Service Providers and Money Transmission Businesses. The Bank has 
reviewed this position and advises that given the impact of the pandemic and ongoing adjustments 
in the sector, the moratorium will remain in place until the end of 2021.  At that time, the Central 
Bank will undertake another review.  The Bank will continue to consider other regulatory 
applications affecting the scale or ownership of existing operations. 
 
Any questions regarding this NOTICE should be directed to:  
 
The Payments Policy and Oversight Unit  
Research Department 
Central Bank of The Bahamas 
Nassau, Bahamas 
Email: Payments_Unit@centralbankbahamas.com   
 
Or 
 
Authorizations & Administration Unit 
Bank Supervision Department 
Central Bank of The Bahamas 
Nassau, Bahamas 
Email: BSD@centralbankbahamas.com    
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